Programme notes v Doncaster
It doesn't seem possible that almost eight months have passed since the first game of the season back in March. On reflection I think it is fair to say that there have been more lows that highs this season as far as results go. However, our aim to stay in WSL1 has been achieved so congratulations to all involved. Our commiserations are with Doncaster as their efforts haven’t been similarly rewarded.
The experience of full time football has been an interesting one for staff and players alike. Getting used to almost daily contact with each other, tired bodies from training more than usual combined with the pressure to stay in WSL1 has required commitment and dedication from everyone. In my notes at the beginning of the season I talked about these two characteristics necessary for all of us when daily life gets challenging.
When things got tough for Jesus and his disciples he took them away to a quiet place to rest. What do you do to enable your bodies and minds to rejuvenate and revive? What do you read, watch or listen to in order to relax? The creation story, whether you agree with it or not, tells us that even God chooses to rest from his labours. After periods of intense pressure let’s choose wise ways to recharge our batteries. 
Enjoy the well-earned rest and I look forward to seeing you all next season.   
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